19 July 2022

Panucci Transport Pty Ltd
248 MILLER ROAD
VILLAWOOD NSW 2163

Dear Frank,

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to Sydney Eye Hospital Foundation. Please find your tax
statement for the 2022/2023 financial year.

Over the past year, your regular giving has enabled us to plan for the future, supporting our frontline
staff, improving patient access and experience, providing technology and enabling life changing
research.

It is a very exciting time in ophthalmology with emerging technologies and research breakthroughs,
only possible thanks to scientific collaboration and community support, like yours.

We are so grateful for your commitment and on behalf of the patients relying on the expertise
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